Select Board’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine
4/4/2022

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Brad Totten

Deborah Marquis

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Select Board Minutes for 3/28/2022 were accepted.

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

Motion by Marc to pay Pinewood Acres LLC for $1,664 for past lot rent while in a tax acquired status,
seconded by Deb and voted to approve.
Gregory Foster from Timberstate G. Inc. was and the discussed which parcels from the Town Forest
were cut and when.
o Map 08 Lot 12-0 cut 2006; Map 10 Lot 26-0 cut 2006,2007, 2008 and Map 14-01-0 cut 2009
the Town Forest were cut and when:
Requested that Mr. Foster review the following parcels to cut:
Map 12 Lot 47-0, Map 12 Lot 48-0, Map 14 Lot 19-0, Map 14 Lot 40-0, and Map 14 Lot 42-0
Leroy Letourneau was in to advise the Select Board that effective July 1, 2022, the tipping fees at
Maine Waste Energy fees wilt change from $41.00 per ton to $45.00.
Select Board was advised of several violation in town and requested that the Code’s Officer review.
Dennis Douglas, Codes Officer discussed the bid sheet for the proposed addition to the office.



